
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: LD/PK/cc/UKMT letter 

29th June 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Your child has been selected to participate in the UK Mathematics Trust Junior Maths 

Challenge on Thursday 2nd July 2020.  The challenge can be completed at any time during the 

day between 9.00 am and 4.00 pm.  

Normally, participating pupils conduct this challenge within school, but it is being run online 

this year and provides an opportunity for our talented mathematicians to compete against 

other pupils across the country.   The event consists of a continuous 60-minute session where 

pupils will answer a series of problems and puzzles and there is the opportunity to complete a 

practice challenge prior to event as well.  

The event instructions, including username and password, to access the challenge will be 

emailed to your child’s school email by Mr J Davies (Director of Mathematics) on Tuesday 

30th June 2020 in preparation for the event.  

Pupils should message Mr J Davies directly via Microsoft Teams or by emailing 

postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk, if they have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 

 

mailto:postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

